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Do you own this product? 

Roy Gripske & Sons Pty Ltd – Voltage regulator in 
Kawasaki general purpose engines 

Voltage regulators (part no. 21066-0785) installed in 
select Kawasaki general purpose engines primarily 
used in ride on lawn mowers. Find affected model 
numbers and serial numbers on the recall notice.  

 
Dates sold: 1 April 2021 – 19 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Why the product is recalled: The voltage regulators in affected 
Kawasaki general purpose engines can malfunction. The voltage 
regulator can catch fire at any time, even if the engine is off or not in use. 

Hazard: There is risk of serious injury, death and/or damage to property 
if the voltage regulator catches fire. 

 

Action required: 
1. Stop using the affected engine, or the product it is installed in, until it 
has been repaired.  

2. Disconnect the negative battery cable and secure it away from the 
negative battery post. If you are unsure on how to disconnect the battery, 
see the battery disconnection instructions or contact your local GA 
Spares dealer.   

3. Contact your local GA Spares dealer to arrange repair. 

 

For more information contact Roy Gripske & Sons Pty Ltd via email 
sparesqld@rgs.com.au or phone 1300 363 004 (8:30am to 4:30pm, 
Monday to Friday). 

 

Purchased from: GA Spares dealers 
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/recalls/voltage-regulator-part-no-21066-0785-in-kawasaki-general-purpose-engines
http://www.roygripske.com/document-library/ga/kawasaki-service-updates/negative-battery-cable-disconnect-procedure.pdf
https://www.gaspares.com.au/dealer-locator
https://www.gaspares.com.au/dealer-locator
https://www.gaspares.com.au/dealer-locator

